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Last call for Anawim Donations!
As you are aware, we are collecting items or cash donations to help us to 
build stockings, filled with "basic essentials" and a treat or two, to be 
delivered to homeless individuals, at Anawim House, at 973 Caledonia Ave., 
next Thursday.  As we will be building the stockings early next week, all 
donations are needed by the end of the day on Monday.  Please see the 
reverse, for a reminder of the items that we are collecting.   

Christmas Hampers:
We will also be building hampers filled with non-perishable food items and 
new or VERY gently used clothing, toys and other gift items.  A collection 
box is located at the front office and donations are being accepted until 
Monday, December 16th.  If you wish, donations can be made at the door 
when we have our carolling session on December 16th, at 6:30.  (Please note 
that cash donations are also welcome.)

***Any contributions to the above two projects will help to brighten the 
Christmas season for individuals and families in our school and the 
greater community.  Thank you for considering donations, if you are in 
a position to do so.***

Carolling Evening:
A reminder that you are invited to join us for carolling, on Monday, 
December 16th, at 6:30, in our gym.  This will be a great opportunity 
to connect with others from our school community and to get into the 
Christmas spirit!!
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